[bookmark: _GoBack]November 2012
Sea Container:  Kathy reported the latest info from Terri G. that the sea container contents have cleared Haitian customs and are being transferred to the warehouse in  Port au Prince.  Kathy provided work sheets to Paul D. and Anne with the total cost breakdown.  These costs came out of the Parish budget.  In summary, we sent 90.63 cubic feet of materials in 50 boxes and each box of donated contents cost us $24.59.  Kathy passed around photos of the contents, which included well over 100 pairs of shoes and much needed clinic needs and children’s items.  We will wait on Pere Ilric’s distribution and his evaluation to determine the list for the next sea container shipment requests.  



